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September 21, 2020

Helroy LLC

c/o Lallman, Paulson, & Brettmann
PO Box 672

Fremont, NE 68026

Dear Helroy LLC:

This letter is to inform you of a chemigation system re-inspection on your field NW 35-27-48
(B1). Staff at the Upper Niobrara White Natural Resource District understand there has been
a delay in receiving the parts needed to make the repairs before the re-inspections can take
place. Please allow this letter as a form of communication to inform your organization that
as soon as the repairs have been made, NRD staff will need to conduct a reinspection on each
individual field before any chemigating can take place next spring. Any chemigation that
takes places prior to the inspection may be subject to penalties.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact the NRD office at (308) 432-6190.

Sincerely NRD staff,
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Tricia Goes
Conservation Programs Specialist

Cc: Rocking T-J Farms Inc.



